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Lest We Forget 
We will be hosting our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Tuesday, November 11th starting at 
10:15am. It will conclude with a moment of silence acknowledging the sacrifices made by men and 
women over the years in armed conflict at 11am. Donations for our veterans can be made in the 
office for those who would like to proudly wear a poppy. 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences - IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Please see the attached information page regarding the online booking of  Parent-Teacher conferences this 
year. Please read the information carefully, as it will help you book your appointments with your children’s 
teachers to best suit your family’s schedule. The system will open for booking at 9:30am on Monday, 
November 10th and close on Wednesday, November 12th at 12pm. If you require any assistance or would like 
to use a school computer to complete the booking, please visit the office. 
 

Kindergarten Update for Parents Re: Inclement Weather -  Entry & Exit Procedure 

ENTRY – Kindergarten students can enter the school through the front door, then the students walk by 
themselves down the hall and line-up in the hallway outside their classroom.  They will enter the classroom 
at the regular time of 8:55am. 

Bussed Kindergarten students will enter the school through the front doors also. 
EXIT – Dismissal is considered to be part of the instructional day for all Kindergarten students. 
Kindergarten students will be dismissed from their classroom door once the teacher sees the person who 
picks the student up. Teachers cannot release any students until they are sure that the student is going to the 
correct person. This process can take up to ten minutes to complete and is done with the safety of all 
Kindergarten students in mind.  Parents can pick up their children between 3:25pm and 3:30pm. 

Bussed Kindergarten students are escorted to their bus with the help of our senior students and Early 
Childhood Educators. 

 

Sport Stacking returns to Legacy! 

Last year, we had a very successful first year of Sport Stacking at our school. Many medals and ribbons were 
won and we are excited as a Grade 6 student has now qualified for the Ontario Provincial team! 
Stacking improves hand-eye coordination, concentration, ambidexterity, reaction time, bilateral proficiency, 
awareness, focus, creativity and rhythm, sequencing & patterning and confidence. 
The club is for Grades 1-8 and we begin with the annual Guinness Book of World Records Event of the most 
people sport stacking at multiple locations in one day! Students are asked to Wear Black to Stack on 
November 13th at lunch in the gym for this world-record setting event! 
We will also again have a school order, where students can buy their own cups at a discounted price and the 
school can earn free equipment. Stack 'em up, Stack 'em down, Stack 'em all around the town! 

 

 

 

 

Friday, November 14th - PA day - No Classes  

2014 LEGACY QUEST TEAM 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


Dear Legacy Public School Parents and Guardians, 

Parent-Teacher interview booking has gone hig h-t ech! Our school will be using an online booking 

system to coordinate our Parent-Teacher interviews this year. Please read the information below to help 

you book your appointments with your children’s teachers to best suit your family’s schedule. 

Here’s How It Works: 

 Parent-Teacher interviews will take place on Thursday Nov. 13th from 4:00 pm to 5:15 pm, & 
from 6 pm to 8:30 pm., and on Friday Nov. 14 from 8:30 am to 11:30 am. 
*Interviews are for SK students and Grade 1 to 8 students only. Parents of JK students will be 

invited by the teacher to observe your child in class.  

 Interviews are strictly 15 minutes in length.  If you are unable to meet with your child’s teacher 
within the given timeframes, phone interviews may be available. Please contact your teacher 
directly to make alternative arrangements. 
 

 You may BEGIN booking your appointments on MONDAY NOVEMBER 10th at 9:20am. 
 

 Bookings will CLOSE ON WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 12th at noon. 
 

 For parents that do not have internet access, computer kiosks will be available in the Legacy 
Library from 9:30 am – 3:30 pm on Monday November 10th in order to log in and make their 
bookings online.  

 

How to book your appointment(s): 

 Go to www.schoolinterviews.ca 

 Enter the code S6BUC in the box that appears and click “Go” (this is our school code) 

 

 Enter your family details as prompted ( your child’s name, email etc.) 

 Select the teachers you wish to see. This will take you to their schedule of available 

times. 

 Select the appointment times that best suit your family. 

 When you have finished selecting your times, click FINISH.   

 Your interview timetable will be emailed to you automatically as a confirmation of 

your appointment(s).   

 You can return to www.schoolinterviews.ca at any time and change/adjust your time slot 

until bookings close. 

 RE: STUDENTS IN SPECIAL EDUCATION CLASSES AND ELL (English language learners): 
Your child’s special education and ELL teacher would like to sit in on your interviews with the 
homeroom teacher. To prevent them from being double-booked please book your interviews 
with the regular teacher on-line first, and then book again in the same time slot on the special 
education teacher’s schedule as well.   Our Special Education teachers are Heather Attwood 
and Ellie Manimanakis.  Our ELL teacher is Jennifer Wortzman. 

Please feel free to contact the school if you require additional information or clarification.   

Our teachers look forward to meeting with you. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/
http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/


                        
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school and we’re looking 
forward to seeing you there. 
 
Our Book Fair connects students to books they want to read.  To help 
your child find the newest best books, he or she will visit the Fair during 
class time.  A Book fair flyer was sent home this week. If you cannot 
attend, you may use the Book Fair Flyer order form and send it back, 
along with the correct amount of money, to the school with your child. 
As well, there is a raffle ballot on the back of every flyer that all children 
may bring to the fair when they visit.  You could win $50 in books - $25 
for your family and $25 for your child’s teacher.  
 
During the event, we also invite you to help build our classroom libraries 
by purchasing books and donating them to your child’s teacher through 
the Classroom Wish List Program.  There will be a special board in the 
library explaining this amazing program. 
 
Thank you for encouraging your child to read.  By purchasing books and 
supporting our Book Fair, you enable our school to obtain new resources 
for our school and classroom libraries.  We look forward to seeing you at 
the Book Fair. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Bloom and Mrs. Wortzman 
Teacher-Librarians 
 

Book Fair Times 
Tuesday  November 11                    8:30 a.m.  –  4:00  p.m. 
Wednesday November 12                8:30 a.m.  –  4:00  p.m. 
Thursday November 13                    9:00 a.m   –  8:00 p.m . 
Friday November 14                         9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
Student Absence Notification Form 

 
 
 

This is to notify Legacy Public School that my son/daughter will be absent from school. 
 

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________ 
 

Grade:   ______________________________________________ 
 

Teacher’s Name: ______________________________________________ 
 

Dates of Absence: ______________________________________________ 
 
 Reason for Absence: ______________________________________________ 
 

Date Returning to School: ________________________________________ 
 
 
If the absence is extended for any reason, I will notify the school in writing. 
 
My son/daughter will not be attending another Ontario school during this absence. 
 
I understand that my son/daughter will be removed from Legacy’s register if I have not  
 
notified the school of my child’s absence after a period of 15 days. 
 
 
 
 
 _____________________________  _____________________________ 
  Parent’s Signature     Date 
 
 
 



Super Hot Dog Fun Lunches 

 

Note to Teachers/Office: Please drop completed forms to The Lunch Lady box in school office. 
 

                                      Legacy Mondays  Hot Dog Fun Lunches                         

 
The Lunch Lady will serve Super Hot Dog Lunches in Legacy P.S. on some on Mondays.  Enjoy a delicious 

hotdog combo for $5.00 only including: 

 

1. A premium turkey hotdog on whole grain bun (nuts and sesame free) 
2. A banana chocolate cookie 
3. A 100% juice 
4. A ketchup packet 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - ----------- - - - - 

Due Date: Wednesday Nov 12, 2014 

Legacy Public School 

    Student Name:  _________________________ Grade: _________ Teacher Name _____________________ 

Parent Name:_______________  Phone: __________________ Email:    _____________________________ 

To order, please select the dates you want to order below: 

          Nov 17                           Nov 24                             Dec 01                             Dec 08                          Dec 15    
 
          Jan 05                            Jan 12                               Jan 19                              Jan 26        (9 days in total)               
 
 
                                                               Total payment: $5.00 X Number of Days =  ________________ 
           

Please send exact cash or cheque payable to: “The Lunch Lady”.  Attach or staple cheque/cash to 

Order Form and drop off in the Lunch Lady Box in the school office before the Due Date.  

    
   Tips: mark the dates you have ordered lunches on your calendar.  
 
       * Please Note: Only paper order is accepted. No On-Line order will be accepted. We are sorry for the 

inconvenience!   
       * If you have ordered lunches on that day and want to switch to hotdog, please put notes on this order 

form. 

 
Late order / Questions?  Contact Lunch Lady Helen  at  helen@thelunchlady.ca    or   905-947-9393   

 

mailto:helen@thelunchlady.ca


PEO York Chapter is Proud to Present: 

AMD Mathletics has two levels of competition:  

• Junior level (9:30 AM to 1:00 PM) – Open to students that are 

currently in grades 6 and below (intended for grades 5 and 6 – 

based on grade 5 curriculum) 

• Senior level (2:00 PM to 5:30 PM) – Open to Intermediate Math 

students that are currently in grades 7 or 8 (based on grade 7 

curriculum) 

• Each level includes an AMD session with an opportunity to win 

additional prizes 

 

Registration fee is $15 per entrant. Online registration starts on Sunday 

October 26 at 8 AM and it ends when all seats are sold or Saturday 

November 8 at 5 PM whichever comes first. 

 

For additional information and registration link go to the following link: 

http://www.peoyork.com/mathletics 
 

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

YORK REGION STUDETNS: 
You are invited to exercise your math abilities in a contest and apply 

your math skills to engineering problems for fun & prizes. 
Saturday, November 15, 2014 

Sir William Mulock Secondary School 
705 Columbus Way, Newmarket, Ontario L3X 2M7 



 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR IN AGENDA FORMAT IS ON OUR WEBSITE legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR LINK ON OUR WEBSITE 
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx



